
January 7, 2015 
 
[CB-CDA 2015-001]  
 
NOTICE OF THE BOARD 
 
BBI, CCC, CRC and FWS may respond to the BDUs’ requests no later than Monday, 
January 12, 2015. These responses shall address the procedural issue regarding the 
suspension of the proceeding as well as the motions for deficiencies raised by the BDUs. 
 
Parties are reminded that the last paragraph of section B.2 of the Directive on Procedure 
states the following: “The fact that information is claimed to be confidential is not a reason 
for refusing to answer an interrogatory. Such information will be handled pursuant to the 
Board’s order dealing with the issue.” 
 


